

From: Bowman, Randal
To: [Cindy Osorto](#); [Dorothy Morgan](#); [Angela West](#); [Clayton Schmidt](#); [Sheila Mallory](#); [Boone Whitney](#); [Calhoun John](#); [Charles Cuvelier](#); [Julie Earnstein](#); [Shields, Claire](#); [Tansey, Thomas](#); [Pete Leary](#); [Samantha Brooke](#); [John Klavitter](#); [Alliston, Ross](#); [Rob Campellone](#); [Katherine Harrigan](#); [Ester McCullough](#)
Subject: Meeting to discuss coding of comments for rest of the monuments
Date: Friday, June 09, 2017 3:41:41 PM

I'd like to have this next Wednesday the 14th, starting at 2 pm. Dr. Shulman is available then, and we can use the Go-to-meeting format that we used for the training, to display suggestions and perhaps sort some comments to see how suggestions work as actual coding. For those who can come to Main Interior, it will be in the Deputy Secretary's conference room, 6122, and the go-to-meeting app can be used for those needing to call in.

We will have some folks from NOAA there as well, to discuss what they would like us to look for on the marine monuments, and everyone will have a chance to respond on that as well.

I will send a calendar invitation shortly, and a response to the comments and suggestions already provided on Monday.